
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 12, 2022 

Dear Friends and Patients, 
 
We are excited to share this update regarding our upcoming new Lehi location!  
 
Earlier this summer, we announced that the new Lehi location was in the works and was expected to open 
in the autumn. However, the process of finding a compatible living donor for Mrs. Voss took longer than 
expected. Five non-compatible donors were screened, before a match was found.   
 
We are glad to announce that Mrs. Voss is scheduled for surgery on November 2nd, at the UChicago 
Hospital. Mrs. Voss will be in Chicago for at least 3 months depending on how surgery and recovery goes. 
Dr. Voss will accompany his wife for 4-6 weeks until she is discharged to a temporary Chicago home.  
 
In the meantime, Christopher Nelson, PA-C, DMSc and Savanna Roney, PA-C will be available for your 
medical and behavioral health needs. Dr. Voss will be available for telehealth visits after November 9th, 
while he is in Chicago. 
 
Mrs. Voss is expected to be back in Utah in January/February of 2023 and will resume the relocation of the 
new Lehi clinic. The new location will be a Family Medicine practice integrated with Behavioral Health 
where we will offer several types of therapy to adolescents and adults. The new location will also increase 
provider availability and additional scheduling accessibility. 

 
We value you as a patient and appreciate your patience during these difficult times. We realize that 
change can be difficult, but please be assured that we are making every effort to make this transition as 
smooth as possible for you. Our staff is here to assist you!  
 
It is our pleasure to work with you and your family members and we look forward to seeing you at our 
new Lehi location in 2023! If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our Practice 
Manager, Micaela Belliston, at 385-336-1037 or at getwell@healthplusutah.com.  

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

W. David Voss, DO 
Chief Medical Officer 
Health Plus Clinic 
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